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UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Important News Regarding the
Dows Lane Administration

February 22, 2021

Dear Irvington School Community,

| write to inform you of a temporary modification to the leadership of Dows Lane
Elementary School. This year, we were proud to welcome Liza Wishney to the Irvington
school community as the Assistant Principal of Dows Lane. However, Liza will not be
able to physically work on site for the foreseeable future. Therefore, for the balance of
the 2020-21 school year, she will be working from home. Unfortunately, it is not
possible for her to fulfill all of the responsibilities that she holds within the school while
working remotely, so she will now split her time between supporting the Dows Lane
community and working at the District-level.

While Liza is working remotely, it is necessary to ensure that the Dows Lane community
receives appropriate support. Therefore, | am pleased to announce that beginning
tomorrow, Dr. Scott Mosenthal will be joining the Dows Lane administrative team as an
acting administrator. For those of you who don’t know “Dr. Mo”, he served the IUFSD
community for 38 years as a teacher, Department Chairperson and IHS Principal. Since
his retirement in 2013, Dr. Mo has continued to be involved in the school community by
coaching at the high school level, leading educational programs at Main Street School
and volunteering in other capacities. | am confident that he will be a great addition to
the Dows Lane community and will quickly forge strong relationships with our students,
staff and parents while Liza is working remotely.

Please join me in welcoming Dr. Mo back to the IUFSD leadership team.
Very truly yours,
Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools
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